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Club Meetings 
 
 

 Attention students, we will be taking students 
to UC Riverside and Cal Poly Pomona next 
Friday Dec. 8th. Come by the career center to 
pick up a permission slip, spots are limited.  
 

 Attention everyone: Aguilas Audiovisuales and 
Aguilas en movimiento invite you to come 
celebrate Noche Buena with our community.  
There will be food, arts, music, and more.  See 
you this Tuesday, December 5 from 5pm to 8pm 
by the 900 building.  Bring money for booths. 

 
 Eagles! This Thursday SPHS Drama will be 

hosting our school's talent show "SP Got 
Talent!" 
The show takes place in the MPR and starts at 4 
tickets are sold at the door and are only 5 
dollars. 
Come watch as we prove that SP got Talent! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 
Stay Golden! “United we are San Pasqual”   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


